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Contact:  

Phone:  

Email:  

Instructions:  

1. Please fill out the section above as indicated. 

2. Please respond to the questions below and provide your specific comments. 

3. Email your completed comment matrix to tariffdesign@aeso.ca by Feb. 13, 2020.   

The AESO is seeking comments from Stakeholders with regard to the following matters: 

 Questions Stakeholder Comments 

1.  Please comment on the proposed agenda AltaLink is seeking clarity on the agenda where it says the AESO and DCG presenters 
are providing a common understanding from 9:30-11:00, however the agenda item 
mentions market participants.  Will DFOs also be presenting?  AltaLink recommends 
the AESO, DGs, and DFOs should present their interpretation on the ISO’s substation 
fraction so that all parties attending the technical session have a common base 
understanding of what the issues are.  This will help with proposing viable solutions. 

2.  Please comment on the proposed process and session 
overviews as indicated in the Letter of Notice 

AltaLInk supports the AESO’s proposed process and session overviews with the 
exception of the clarification mentioned in 1. 

3.  Additional comments None 

 
Thank you for your input. Please email your comments to: tariffdesign@aeso.ca.  
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